
 
 

REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICTS AND 
POLLING PLACES 2024 

 
Notice is hereby given that Harlow District Council is to conduct a statutory review of the 
polling districts and polling places in accordance with Section 18C of the Representation of 
the People Act 1983 (as amended by Section 17 of the Electoral Registration and 
Administration Act 2013). 
 

The review will be conducted between 17 May and 21 June 2024 
 
Current arrangements following our previous interim review can be found on our website 
https://www.harlow.gov.uk/voting-and-elections/polling-stations-review  
 
Representations should be made in writing by:  
 

1. downloading a form from our website  
2. email elections@harlow.gov.uk 
3. post to: Electoral Services, Harlow District Council, Latton Bush Centre, Southern Way, 

Harlow, Essex CM18 7BL 
 
The (Acting) Returning Officer will make comment on the current arrangements within the 
district and publish any proposed changes. 
 
The details of all the representations received will be made available for inspection on the 
Councils website or by visiting the Electoral Services office by appointment in accordance 
with the legistation.  
 
The Council welcomes comments from all residents or any person representing electors, 
particularly any person or organisation with expertise in access for persons with any type of 
disability.  
 
Persons or organisations making representations should, if possible, give details of suitable 
alternative venues that may be used as polling stations.  
 
 
Final proposals will be considered at the full council meeting on 25 July 2024, and if 
approved, any changes will come into effect immediately. 
 

 

 
Yvonne Rees 
Chief Executive & Returning Officer 

Dated: 17 May 2024 
 

https://www.harlow.gov.uk/voting-and-elections/polling-stations-review
mailto:elections@harlow.gov.uk

